
 

 

Meeting – Bob Hill called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.

Board members in attendance – Bob Hill, Dennis Albee, Ken McNurlen, Karl Eckerle, Ron Helmer.

Members in attendance – Tom Jared, Luther Bitler, Greg Gavit, Chris Peters, Gene Thompson, Robert
Poznel, Art Beagle, Mike Nentwig.  

Old Business  

$4100 total donated to the runway so far. Waiting to schedule end of July or beginning of August to
runway. Like to have them bring some cribbing as the field is about as dry as it will be due
runway is completed there will be a work effort to move back dirt
before or after the air show. Approximately two

Pilot training – Five students currently and congratulations
program.  

Discovery flight day – About 7 participants but the weather was very windy. Try to get more
future. Proposed to get into schools in an assembly format/learning prog
market was proposed as a way to get our group out as they allow
Scheduled for time close to air show or discovery

Electric fly – Event went well but was very windy.

New Business  

Discussion of family picnic day.  

FAA/AMA trust safety test – Test for everyone flying unmanned aircraft. 20
Everyone is required to take the test. You will get a certificate upon completion. Karl
the test already and said its multiple choice, not very complicated,
reading the section. Broken up into multiple
completed you are registered on the FAA registry. There is no end date that it has to be completed by at this time, but it 
was heard that we have two years to complete the test. Club pos
FAA registration, we will not be policing it.  

One trustee position was open and Chris Peters volunteered to fill the spot. Elections are in January for
positions. People should express interest and candidates will be listed in the November

Start thinking as a club on a charity for the air show donation. Bring suggestions for the board. 

Bob Hill called the meeting to a close at 7:10pm

 

SUPER RC FLYER
Volume: No. XVVI  Issue: No. 7  Date: July 19
Email: rahill1@svsu.edu  
  

July 7th  2021 Meeting Minutes  

Bob Hill called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.  

Bob Hill, Dennis Albee, Ken McNurlen, Karl Eckerle, Ron Helmer.

Tom Jared, Luther Bitler, Greg Gavit, Chris Peters, Gene Thompson, Robert

$4100 total donated to the runway so far. Waiting to schedule end of July or beginning of August to
runway. Like to have them bring some cribbing as the field is about as dry as it will be due to the summer rains. After the 

eted there will be a work effort to move back dirt around the edges of the runway. May be completed 
. Approximately two feet of dirt. Stay tuned for further details.  

Five students currently and congratulations to Chris Peters the newest pilot to graduate

About 7 participants but the weather was very windy. Try to get more participation
future. Proposed to get into schools in an assembly format/learning program as well to build interest. Farmer's 
market was proposed as a way to get our group out as they allow nonprofits to have a table in Freeland or Midland. 
Scheduled for time close to air show or discovery flight day to build foot traffic for the club events.

Event went well but was very windy.  

Test for everyone flying unmanned aircraft. 20-25 questions in paragraph/
the test. You will get a certificate upon completion. Karl and Mike Wentworth went through 

the test already and said its multiple choice, not very complicated, read the paragraph and answer the questions after 
e sections. Go to AMA website and search “trust safety test”. When 

registry. There is no end date that it has to be completed by at this time, but it 
two years to complete the test. Club position is it is your responsibility to compete test and 

 

One trustee position was open and Chris Peters volunteered to fill the spot. Elections are in January for
ess interest and candidates will be listed in the November newsletter

Start thinking as a club on a charity for the air show donation. Bring suggestions for the board. 

Bob Hill called the meeting to a close at 7:10pm 
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Bob Hill, Dennis Albee, Ken McNurlen, Karl Eckerle, Ron Helmer.  

Tom Jared, Luther Bitler, Greg Gavit, Chris Peters, Gene Thompson, Robert  Ebach, Jim 

$4100 total donated to the runway so far. Waiting to schedule end of July or beginning of August to finish cap the 
the summer rains. After the 

the edges of the runway. May be completed 

to Chris Peters the newest pilot to graduate the training 

participation for the 
to build interest. Farmer's 

to have a table in Freeland or Midland. 
ents.  

25 questions in paragraph/questions format. 
Mike Wentworth went through 

the paragraph and answer the questions after 
. Go to AMA website and search “trust safety test”. When 

registry. There is no end date that it has to be completed by at this time, but it 
ition is it is your responsibility to compete test and 

One trustee position was open and Chris Peters volunteered to fill the spot. Elections are in January for all club officer 
newsletter.  

Start thinking as a club on a charity for the air show donation. Bring suggestions for the board.  

  



 
 
Club Calendar   
 
Aug 7th- Combustion engine fly Mike Curreri.  
 
Aug 14th- National model aviation day fun fly Jerry H. Sept 10th- Air show setup.  
 
Sept 11th- Swap meet 8-12 Greg Gavit and EAA Breakfast. Sept 12th- Air show.  
 
Sept 25th- Fall float fly Bob H. 9am rill afternoon Stratford Park.  
 
Oct to be announced – Cub scouts rocket launch.  
 
Oct 30th- Fall cleanup. 
 
  



 

 


